
Notice Of Closure for Lucky Plaza Remittance Centre 

Dear Valued Customer,  

This serves as formal notice to inform you that BNI Lucky Plaza Remittance Centre 

will be ceasing operation on 30th June 2024 (Sunday). 

We very much appreciate your patronage and have enjoyed serving you. We sincerely 

thank you for your continuous support to PT. Bank Negara Indonesia (Persero) Tbk, 

Singapore Branch.   

We hope to be able to continue serving you at our Main Branch and City Plaza 

Remittance Centre and with our mobile remittance apps. 

BNI Singapore Main Branch 

30 Cecil Street #01-01 & #17-01/08 

Prudential Tower Singapore 049712 

Mon – Fri 09:00am to 04:00pm Close 

on Saturday, Sunday & Public Holidays 

BNI City Plaza Remittance Centre 

810 Geylang Road, #01-100/101, City 

Plaza Singapore 409286 Mon to Fri: 

09:00am to 04:00pm Sat & Sun: 

10:00am to 04:00pm (Close on Public 

Holidays) 

Customer can download our mobile remittance app BNI MoRe from Google Play 

Store or Apple App Store by scanning this QR code below. 

 

Regards, 

PT. Bank Negara Indonesia (Persero) Tbk, Singapore Branch 

Telephone: +65 6225 7755 

Email: csd@ptbni.com.sg 

 

mailto:csd@ptbni.com.sg

